
St Thomas' CE J&I School 

Golborne               

 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at our school. The post has arisen 

from the promotion of the previous Deputy to Headteacher. The enclosed application pack will tell 

you more about our school and the sort of person we are looking for to fill this vital place in our 

team. 

 

St Thomas’ is a happy, caring school at the centre of the community in Golborne. It is a good school 

in the eyes of Ofsted, with the capacity to improve further. The last two Church School inspections 

have rated us as outstanding. 

 

As a governing body and teaching team we would wish the chosen candidate to support the 

continuing development of the school, building on our achievements, in order to give our children 

the best possible opportunities and experiences. St Thomas' is a school where every child is valued 

and we are determined that each child can fulfil their potential. Working closely with the staff and 

as part of the SLT, we hope you will be able to make this commitment to our children. 

 

As a Church school our Christian values take central place in all our teaching and learning. We 

enjoy close links with St Thomas' Church and the Team Ministry, of which it is part. 

 

We look forward to meeting you and receiving your application if you feel that you could become a 

part of St Thomas'. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Ann Chantler  

Chair of Governors 

 


